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May 14, 2013 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Interested Parties 

FROM: Megan Lamphere, Rule-making Coordinator  
 
RE:  Proposed Amendments and Repeals of Radiation Protection Rules 
 
 
GS 150B-21.2 requires a rule-making body to notify certain individuals of its intent to adopt a permanent rule.  It also 
requires notification of the date, time and location of the public hearing on the rule and any fiscal note that has been 
prepared in connection with the proposed rule. 
 
The Radiation Protection Commission has submitted the Notice of Text to the Codifier of Rules, Office of Administrative 
Hearings, indicating our intent to amend the following Radiation Protection rules: 
 

 15A NCAC 11 .0104, .0105, .0117, .0301, .0303, .0304, .0305, .0309, .0317, .0318, .0321, .0322, 
.0328, .0331, .0333, .0334, .0338, .0352, .0358, .0361, .0362, .1004, .1604, .1626, .1633, and .1648 

 
The Commission also intends to repeal the following Radiation Protection rules: 
 

 15A NCAC 11 .0325, .0326 
 

These rules will be published in the North Carolina Register on May 15, 2013.  A public hearing is scheduled for July 10, 
2013 at 10:00 a.m. in Conference Room 101, 3825 Barrett Drive, Raleigh, NC 27609.  The Commission is accepting 
public comments on these rules and fiscal note from May 30, 2013 – July 15, 2013.  Comments may be submitted 
electronically to the rulemaking coordinator at DHSR.RulesCoordinator@dhhs.nc.gov or in writing to the address below.  
Comments can also be made at the public hearing.   

 
A copy of the proposed rules and fiscal note can be found at the Division’s web site 
(www.ncdhhs.gov/dhsr/ruleactions.html) beginning on May 15, 2013.  The proposed effective date of these rules is 
October 1, 2013.  
 
If you have questions related to the proposed rules and fiscal note please contact the Radiation Protection Section at (919) 
571-4141. 
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Should you have any questions regarding this memorandum please feel free to contact me at (919) 855-3974.   
 
 
 
cc: Drexdal Pratt, Division Director 
 Emery Milliken, DHHS Legal Counsel 
 Lee Cox, Chief, Radiation Protection Section 
 Diana Sulas, Environmental Program Consultant, Radiation Protection Section 

 


